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Columbia Valley Community Health holding Fall Flu Shot Clinics 
 
Monday, September 28, 2015: Wenatchee, WA:  Columbia Valley Community Health (CVCH) will be holding 

multiple flu shot clinics in October and November. Individuals do not need to be a patient of CVCH to receive 

a vaccine during these evening and weekend clinics and most private insurance plans are accepted. CVCH 

offers a sliding fee scale for the uninsured. 

  

CVCH Chelan, located at 317 E Johnson, will hold a Saturday morning clinic and four evening clinics: 

 Saturday, October 3, 9am - 12pm 

 Monday, October 12 – Thursday, October 15, 4 - 7pm 
 

CVCH Wenatchee, located at 600 Orondo Ave, will hold four Saturday clinics, all 8am – 4pm, and four 

Wednesday clinics, all 5 – 8pm:  

 Saturday, October 3 

 Wednesday, October 7 

 Saturday, October 17 

 Wednesday, October 21 

 Wednesday, November 4 

 Saturday, November 7 

 Wednesday, November 18 

 Saturday, November 21 
 

Walk-ins are welcome but anyone interested in scheduling an appointment should call 509.662.6000. In 

addition to these upcoming clinics, flu vaccines are available by appointment during regular clinic hours at the 

Wenatchee and Chelan clinics, as well as without an appointment at both CVCH Express Care clinics, located 

at 900 Eastmont Ave in East Wenatchee, and 600 Orondo Ave in Wenatchee.  

 

The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention recommends that everyone receive a flu vaccine to protect 

against the threat of a seasonal influenza outbreak. Those most at risk for developing flu-related 

complications include children between the ages of two and five years old, adults 65 years and older and 

pregnant women. 

 

For more information about flu shot clinics, contact Kiesha Scheib 509.664.4592.  For more information about 

CVCH and its programs, please contact Andy Stewart, Director of Planning and Development, 509.664.3530.   
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About Columbia Valley Community Health 

Columbia Valley Community Health is a Federally Qualified Health Center (FQHC) that offers medical, dental, 

behavioral health, pharmacy, WIC and outreach services to everyone in Chelan and Douglas Counties. Their 

mission is to provide access to improved health and wellness with compassion and respect for all.  

Established in 1972, CVCH is now an industry leader and was the first in the Pacific Northwest to achieve the 

Joint Commission’s Primary Care Medical Home certification. CVCH serves over 24,000 patients a year 

between all of its departments and locations in Wenatchee, East Wenatchee and Chelan. 
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